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Date: 11/19/2024

Dear Customer,
Wolverine Packing Co. issued a Class I recall on 11/19/2024.  The recall is due to potential contamination with E. coli O157:H7.
The products have a “Use By” date of 11/14/2024 and bear establishment number “EST. 2574B” inside the USDA mark of inspection.
Your product is not affected in this recall.
If you have any questions regarding this, please feel free to contact your sales representative at 313-259-7500.

Sincerely,
Melanie Hayes
FSQ Director
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